
20 Godstone Road Tenant Engagement and Information Meeting

Fairview Place (Fieldgate Properties) has proposed to construct two mid-rise residential apartment buildings (application
number 19 117787 NNY 17 OZ). An 8 storey apartment building fronting onto Godstone Rd containing 67 dwelling units and a
14 storey apartment building containing 181 dwelling units adjacent to Don Mills Rd, a total of 248 rental units. Where
significant new development occurs on sites containing six or more rental units, the City of Toronto should secure any needed
improvements and/or renovations to the existing building to extend the life of the building(s) that are to remain and to
improve amenities.

We cordially invite residents of 20 Godstone Road to a tenant survey information meeting to be held at the Oriole Community
Centre Multipurpose Room. The purpose of this meeting will be to discuss the results of the tenant survey and garner further
feedback regarding the future amenity updates to 20 Godstone Road. For any questions or comments, please see the
information below for City of Toronto Staff.

Meeting Details:
Date: Monday December 16, 2019

Start: 6:00 pm 
End: 8:00 pm

Introduction at 6:15 pm
Question & Answer Period 6:30 pm

Light refreshments to be provided

Location:      Oriole Community Centre
Main Floor Multipurpose Room

Oriole Community 
Centre

20 Godstone 
Road

Contacts:
City of Toronto

Marian Prejel, Senior Planner
416-392-9337

Marian.Prejel@Toronto.ca

Adam Kebede, Housing Planning
416-392-6501

Adam.Kebede@Toronto.ca

Mark Sim, Fieldgate Properties
416 221  3335 ext 343

marks@fieldgateproperties.com
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